
Page 1 of 1

Subject: Re: Proposal #201008, One and Two?Character ASCII .TEL Names proposal 
Date: Thursday, November 18, 2010 6:25 PM 
From: Francisco Arias <francisco.arias@icann.org> 
To: Vladimir Shadrunov <vshadrunov@telnic.org> 
Cc: Khashayar Mahdavi <KMahdavi@telnic.org>, Craig Schwartz <craig.schwartz@icann.org> 
 
Vladimir Shadrunov 
Director of Policy 
Telnic Ltd. 
37 Percy Street, 
London W1T 2DJ, United Kingdom 
 
Dear Vladimir, 
 
This letter is to inform you that ICANN has approved Telnic’s request for the equitable 
allocation of single and two-character ASCII domain names.  
 
ICANN’s preliminary determination did not identify any significant competition or security 
and stability issues. Telnic’s request for the equitable allocation program is consistent with 
what has been previously approved for numerous gTLD registries.  Furthermore, similar 
requests have been approved for other gTLD registries and that the public comment on 
the request received one relevant submission, and it was supportive.   
 
Telnic may proceed with the allocation of single and two-character ASCII domain names. 
 
Best regards, 
 
__  
Francisco Arias 
gTLD Registry Technical Liaison 
ICANN 
Phone: +1 310 823 9358 
PGP fingerprint: FE95 C7E7 36C7 A039 94BB  C781 FD75 BB9D C55F 51B5 
 


